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July 2023

Dear Community Leaders:

The Tucson Japanese Language School is about to celebrate its 10th anniversary next school year. The
school was founded to give children the opportunity to experience Japanese language and culture as a way to
extend their language ability.

We continue to serve Japanese families in Tucson, and in 2022 we expanded our offering of classes and
programs to any individuals including adults who are interested in Japanese language and culture, regardless of
whether they have a Japanese background, by stating our International Division Class.

It was a successful year for the division. In addition to the class, we began "Nihongo Cafe," an online
conversation group, providing opportunities for anyone practice their conversational Japanese. The Cafe has
been hugely popular, creating true friendships with volunteers in Anjo city in Japan across the ocean.

Another new initiative, “Tucson Japanese Culture Classes”, was a great experiment last year. Through this
program, we hoped to serve as a bridge across cultural borders, leading many Tucsonans toward a deeper
appreciation and understanding of Japanese culture, and help them enriching their lives though cultural
experiences. A new school year schedule will be announced soon for 2023.

As you are a valued member of our community, we would like to invite you to become a sponsor for the
Tucson Japanese Language School in the 2023 school year. Making it all happen is TJLS families, volunteers,
and sponsors. All of our programs benefit from your support to ensure that they are accessible to many families
and community members at an affordable price. Please consider supporting TJLS and helping us to have
another successful school year. We appreciate you for your generosity and support!

Gratefully,

Hitomi McKnight Minami Espinosa

Managers of Tucson Japanese Language School LLC

How to contribute

Amount per unit : $20 (you can contribute as many units as you choose)

We will acknowledge your sponsorship on our website, and for businesses and organizations that contribute, we will
advertise your business on our website and Facebook page throughout the year. For those sponsors of 10 units or more, in
addition to the former benefits we will add a banner advertising your business on our website. Please send the return slip to
our business address. If you are a business owner, include your ad copy (business card, original ad image, etc). If you would
like to remain anonymous, make sure to check the box.

You can help us in any of the 3 ways, at your convenience:

1. Give cash in person

2. Check payable to : Tucson Japanese Language School LLC

3. Pay online with a card ( https://tucsonhosyuko.square.site/))

*Tucson Japanese Language School LLC is not a tax-exempt charitable organization. Please consult a tax professional for specific
questions regarding your contribution to us.

To: Tucson Japanese Language School LLC
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Reply Slip

I / We understand the activities of Tucson Japanese Language School LLC, and would like to support its
activities for the 2023 school year.

Please check in the appropriate boxes:

1, Number of units to contribute: $20/unit

□ Individual　　　　　　 　unit/s 　　　□ make it anonymous

□ Business/Organization 　　　unit/s

2, Total amount of contribution

$ .

3, We would like to contribute with

□ Cash

□ Check

□ Credit Card (Online payment from https://tucsonhosyuko.square.site/)

Contact Details:

Name of business/ Organization : .

Name : .

Job title : .

Street Address : .

City, States, Zip Code : .

Tel : .

Email : .

Please make your contribution and return this slip to address below no later than 09/30/2023

Sponsor Privacy Policy Tucson Japanese Language School LLC respects the privacy of its sponsors. Therefore
the school will never give personal information about its sponsors to any kind of organization or third party,
except for information the sponsor business wishes us to advertise, as explained above.
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